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  M W C ’ S  C O - P R E S I D E N T ’ S  M E S S A G E  
 
This is a special time for the members of MVWC.  After more than a year of not being able to 
meet, we will now be together again.  It will be a time to reflect on our accomplishments and 
to evaluate what immediate responsibilities await our attention. 
 
Thank you for all you have done to continue to make MWC a success.  A special thank you to 
Diana for all of her help. 
 
After talking to Debbie at City Hall, I received a letter detailing the Rules and Regulations 
regarding the use of the Community Room.  The highlights are following: 

1. Capacity:  Maximum 45 people 
2. Room:  There will be 9 round tables with 5 chairs each.  2 rectangle tables.  These will 

be placed at a proper distance.  Do not move the chairs. 
3. Facial coverings are required unless eating.  Food and drinks are to be consumed while 

seated. 
4. There will be no microphones, sound systems, projector or screens. 
5. Good judgment will be exercised in social distancing and hand washing.  Stay at home 

if coughing or not feeling well. 
 
We will meet at the Community Center on May 17, 2021.  The Board will meet at 6:00 and the 
General Meeting at 7:00.  There will be wrapped snacks and bottled water. 
 
WE are looking forward to seeing you.        Diana and Loretta are wishing you all Good Health. 
 
COMMITTEES 
NOTE:  A list of the Committees and the Committee Form will be emailed separately for you to 
review your participation. Think about what you want to do and how you want to participate 
on the Committees ~ Member or Chair/Co-Chair?  We all need to be a contributing member to 
our Club. Please reply to the separate email by May 17

th
 or bring your completed paper to the 

May 17
th

 meeting. We do need a new Chair for Ways & Means. Please review the listing. 

 
   

Banquet | Installation  ~~Diane  
Our Annual Installation of Officers will be held on Saturday, June 6th, 11 am at Riley 
Park, that is behind the Mayfield Historical Society Building.  Several members would like to go 
to lunch following the ceremony.  Hope to see you all there.   

 
Board Meeting: Monday, May 17, 2021; 6:00 PM 
General  Meeting:  7:00 PM 
 Mayfield Village Community Room 
Special Rules & Regulations in Co-President’s Message 
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Conservation  ~~Joan  

May ~ the perfect time to sit down and relax with a cup of hot coffee or tea and  

seriously start planning what you will do in your yard or on your balcony this 
year.  Pollinator Primer III   (Part A) and (Part B) will be emailed this 
week.  They will give you loads of ideas on making a more pollinator-

friendly area.  The world-wide decline of pollinator populations has implications 
for food security and our environment.  Participating in this project is a way 
MWC can play a part in helping to increase the population of pollinators.   

 
International  ~~Patt  
May is always special to me. Not because of my Birthday May 1, but more because it is the 
beginning of new life, new growth, reawakening of the earth. I have felt so blessed to have 
begun life at that time of the year.  
 

SPRING 
God has made some wonderful things--- 

 

Birds and bees and butterfly wings, 
 

Springtime showers, flowers, too 
 

And special people just like You 
 
 I feel each of you is special in your own way for the part you play in our Women's Club. 
I truly feel blessed to call you friends.  
 

A GOOD LIFE 
is measured by more than candles on a cake 

 

It's measured by the people 
whose lives you've touched 

and who have touched yours. 
 

By the dreams you've seen come true 
and the ones you're still working on. 

 

By the joyful times when life was easy 
and the challenging  times when faith saw you through 

 

A good life is really something to celebrate!! 
 
 This May there is so much to be celebrating and be grateful for--the memories of family and 
loved ones, present and gone. The mothers we share or shared our lives with and honor-- in 
May-- and love all year. The children and people we love and are so grateful for having been 
part of their journey.  Those who fought to give us the way of life we have enjoyed.  
May it be the beginning of good new blessed times in your lives as spring moves into 
summer. 
May we always be thankful for those we love and the lives we share.  Smell the blossoms!  

 
Social  ~~ Sue  

We held a Social Zoom meeting on 4/7 and five ladies were in attendance.  
Another is being scheduled for Thursday, 5/6 at 3:00 pm.  If you would like to join 
in, please let Sue know so she can send the link.  There was also one phone call 
between 2 of our members that was facilitated by the Social Committee.  I 

understand that also went very well.   
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Welfare  ~~ Chris  
Bernie stated there is a need again for books for elementary school 

children. This will be ongoing until I hear otherwise.  Bring what books 

you can to the May meeting and also collect them during the Summer. 

   
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5/1   Patt       5/16    Marcia  

 

 

5/16 Diane  5/21 Barbara   

 

 

5/28 Jane  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

~ Please Protect You & Others ~ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Editor:   Marcia  

6 feet apart! 
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Fun-in-the-Sun Summer Birthdays ---   

 
 
 

 

 

 June 1  Sally  

 June 9  Joan   

 June 19 Joan  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 July 6  Rose Ann  

 July 8  Patsy  

 July 11  Susan  
 July 20  Barbara  

 July 22  Marty   

 July 25  Gail  

 July 31  Mary Ann  

 

 

 

 

 August 18 Peg     
 
 


